
 

 

 

Chris Freeman – Duty #4 Submission 

 

When I reviewed these proposals, I was shocked and appalled.  I cannot believe that I am having to take 
time out of my busy work schedule to write this request and plea.  Your job is to protect ALL our rights 
as citizens as laid out in the Constitution and Bill of Rights – not some, but ALL.  You are not paid by the 
citizens of this state to constantly entertain various agendas presented to you by organizations 
continually trying to take away our rights.  No representative should ever entertain these requests and 
they should automatically be dismissed if they go against the Constitution or Bill of Rights.   

The 2nd Amendment was established to keep citizens in charge of the country and defines what the 
governments cannot do – which is infringe on our right to keep and bear arms.  You should be 
concentrating on passing constitutional carry and ending gun free zones in this state, period.  This will 
help improve community safety and, as we have seen several times in the past, an armed citizen can 
stop the threat before the police are able to respond.   

Please do not infringe on our 2nd Amendment rights.  We need to be able to defend our families and 
communities when necessary and we need to know that our government is working to preserve the 
Constitution and Bill of Rights. 

 

 


